
MINUTES OF THE ST. MARY’S COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING 
CHESAPEAKE BUILDING * LEONARDTOWN, MARYLAND 

Monday, September 27, 2010 
 
Members present were Brandon Hayden, Chairman; Shelby Guazzo, Susan McNeill, Merl Evans, 
Martin Siebert, and Lawrence Chase. Joe Meinert was excused. Department of Land Use & 
Growth Management (LUGM) staff present were Derick Berlage, Director; Bob Bowles, Planner 
IV; and Dave Chapman, Capital Facilities Planner. Deputy County Attorney David Weiskopf was 
also present. 
 
The Chair called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. 
 
APPROVAL OF THE MINUTES – The minutes of September 13, 2010 were tabled to the next 
meeting. 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
Metcom / LUGM EDU Allocations Update 
Mr. Chapman gave an overview of the progress that Metcom and LUGM have made in the 
tracking of EDU Allocations.  
 
ADJOURNMENT 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:20 p.m.  
 

________________________ 
Jada Stuckert 

Recording Secretary 
 
 

Approved in open session: October 12, 2010 
 
 
___________________________ 
Brandon Hayden 
Chairman 


